KENDRIYA BHANDAR

NEW DELHI

UPDATE ON FILLING UP THE POST OF MANAGING DIRECTOR

The advertisement for the post of Managing Director was published in the
following newspapers:

21.05.2025 The Statesman
Hindustan (Hindi)

22.05.2025 The Times of India
Dainik Bhaskar (Hindji)

26.05.2025 The Statesman

Hindustan (Hindi)

The above information/advertisements were also uploaded on rthe website of
Kendriya Bhandar. As per the advertisements, the applications were required
to be submitted alongwith supporting documents through email only at the
email address kbdmnsec@gmail.com.

The applications received against the advertisement till the last date/time of
receipt i.e. upto 1200 Hrs on 28.05.2025 are being scrutinized. The eligible
and shortlisted candidates will be informed separately through email.

. OSD (Admn.)

28.05.2025



